
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
ON NORTH ROUTT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT’S 

PARTICIPATION IN THE FAMLI PROGRAM 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at 6:00pm on March 22, 2023, the Board of Directors of the North 
Routt Fire Protection District ("District") will hold a public meeting to consider whether to 
participate in Colorado’s Paid Family and Medical Leave Insurance Act (“FAMLI”) program.  
Prior to the Board’s vote on the matter, the Board will take comments from any interested 
individual prior to or during the public meeting.    
 
The public meeting will be held on a Zoom venue and the participation information is: 
 
Topic: NRFPD BOD - FAMLI 
Time: Mar 22, 2023 06:00 PM Mountain Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86751614014?pwd=SjZQVVExMlF5djJDRm5QNWtsOXVFdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 867 5161 4014 
Passcode: 365995 
One tap mobile 
+17193594580,,86751614014#,,,,*365995# US 
+12532158782,,86751614014#,,,,*365995# US (Tacoma) 
 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kd1FdTRam 
 
Questions or comments prior to the public meeting should be directed to Steven Warnke at 
steven.warnke@northrouttfire.org or 970-8796064. The Board of Directors may continue the 
public meeting to a subsequent meeting. 
 
       BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE  
     NORTH ROUTT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  
 
 
     By: Steven Warnke      
     President, Board of Directors    
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